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The Women's Federation for World Peace (WFWP) in Cape Town held its first activity on Saturday, 
April 8, 2023.  
 
The event involved distributing free soup and bread to the public while also collecting signatures for the 1 
million signature campaign.  
 

 
 
The activity commenced in front of the Cape Town center and concluded in another location.  
 
WFWP Cape Town Members participated in the event, which was well-received by the people.  
 
The WFWP Cape Town looks forward to hosting many more successful events in the future. 
 
 
 


